
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 Learning Letter 
Friday March 31st 2023 

Edition No 12 

What are we up to after Easter? 
 

 Starting a new English three week unit based on ‘Stories from other Cultures’.  

 Continuing our work on Decimals in Maths: Looking at eg making a whole with tenths 

/ hundredths, comparing decimals, halves and quarters as decimals and lots more! 

 In science – finishing ‘states of matter’ then moving on ‘electricity’ 

 Topic – we need to finish ‘Romans’ then we are going back to a Geography theme and 

investigating the Alps.  

 In French, we will be asking the question, ‘As tu un animal?’  

 Discussing Relationships in PHSE. 

 In DT, we will be looking at instrument making 

 In computing, we are looking at ‘The Internet’ – what’s a website, what is the 

internet made of, who owns it, information sharing.  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday is our last day at High Ashurst. We are returning about 3.30pm. They will be very tired, 

hopefully not too dirty and will be full of stories! 

The children performed very well in their 

swimming gala. Swimming lessons carry on 

in the summer term.  

Forest school may have ended 

but our work with the Surrey 

Wildlife Trust has not – exciting 

news to come!! 

Cake Sale 

School Council are holding a cake sale on Thursday 27th April, at the Brockham site. They are raising 

money to buy some small food bins for the playground to compost fruit and vegetables to help our 

school to be more sustainable. 

Please can you support this by BAKING and bringing in your delicious bakes to school on the morning of 

the 27th. All cakes to the infant kitchen please. 

 


